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APR 2 1985

Mr. David H. Smith
Nuclear Licensing Administrator.
Commonwealth Edison Company
P.O. Box 767 |

|Chicago, IL 60690

Dear Mr. Smith:

This is in response to your letter of February 26, 1985 to Mr. Harold R. Denton,
Director, NRR, in which you supplied additional information in support of a
request for a waiver of the observation training required by your program.

We have- completed our review of the information submitted in your letter and
have determined that Messrs. Cretens and McGee are granted a waiver of the
observation training portion of your program. Waivers are granted for these
two persons based on the fact that they have had extensive operating experience
at a coninercial reactor facility and will have completed the other portions of
the training program for the Braidwood facility prior to the administration of
the examination.

If you have additional questions concerning this matter, please contact Mr. J.
I. McMillen of my staff.

Sincerely,
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W. S. Little, Chief
Operations Branch

cc: B. Boger, OLB, NRR
J. Stevens, NRR
L. McGregor, SRI,

Braidwood
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